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April 27, 2023 

 

RE: In the Matter of the Investigation of, and Penalty Assessment Against, John F. Tuttle, 

d/b/a Alto Moving, 

Dockets TV-200774 & TV-200775 (Consolidated) 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On October 22, 2020, the Commission entered Order 01, Order Consolidating Dockets; 

Approving Safety Management Plan; Upgrading Safety Rating; Imposing and Suspending 

Penalties (Order 01) against John F. Tuttle, d/b/a Alto Moving (Alto Moving or Company), 

in Dockets TV-200774 and TV-200775. Order 01 assessed a $5,150 penalty, a $3,000 

portion of which was suspended for a period of two years, subject to the following 

conditions: (1) Alto Moving must timely pay the $2,150 portion of the penalty that is not 

suspended; and (2) Alto Moving must not incur any repeat violations of critical regulations 

upon re-inspection.  

On June 18, 2021, the Company paid the $2,150 portion of the penalty that was not 

suspended. 

On April 14, 2023, Commission staff (Staff) filed a letter in this docket informing the 

Commission that, upon re-inspection, Staff discovered that Alto Moving had incurred repeat 

violations of critical regulations during the two-year suspension period. Staff recommends 

that the Commission impose the $3,000 suspended portion of the penalty. 

Due to the Company’s failure to comply with the terms of Order 01, the $3,000 suspended 

portion of the penalty is now due and payable.  

 

 

AMANDA MAXWELL 

Executive Director and Secretary 


